
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
In accordance with RSA 674:54, you are hereby notified that a public meeting of the the Madbury 

Planning Board will be held on 

 

Wednesday, February 19, 2014, at 7:00 pm 
Madbury Town Hall, 13 Town Hall Road 

 
wherein the Board will review and comment on a site plan for expansion of the gymnasium at the 

Moharimet Elementary School. The applicant is Douglas Breer, AIA, of Stephen Blatt Architects, 

Portland ME. The property is located at 11 Lee Road and is identified as Tax Map 6, Lot 2 and 2A.  

The public is invited to attend. 

 

 

 

Tarah Beaupre 

Recording Secretary 


